
LAWSON WARD 
BRONTE BEACH PRECINCT 

 

Waverley Council Response Report to requests from the October 2023 Bronte Beach Precinct meeting 
 

Meeting 
Date 

Motion Council Officer Response Directorate Status 

25 October 
2023 

There are continued parking and loading 
infringements by trucks and cars outside and 
across from Woolworths. 
 
MOTION 
BBPrecinct requests that Waverley Council 
ensures there are increased compliance 
officers monitoring parking infringements 
outside Woolworths for the Loading Zones 
and for private vehicle parking. 
Proposed by Ute Geise Seconded Susan Hely 
Passed unanimously. 
 

Council’s Manager of Parking Patrol advised the following: 
The ongoing issues with Woolworths deliveries are being investigated by 
Ranger Services. 
 
Regarding parking enforcement, Officers currently regularly attend this 
area proactively as part of normal patrols and in response to complaints. 
 

Planning, 
Sustainability 
and 
Compliance. 

Complete 

Next meeting: 6 December 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


